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5a The Square
Pangbourne

RG8 7AG
May 2022
Dear Parent & Carer
GO BEANIES BREAKFAST AND AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB AT CIVITAS ACADEMY
We would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to the Breakfast and After-School Club at Civitas Academy for children from FS2 to Year 6.
Irene and I are husband and wife, parents of four children and both in education now for over twenty-five years. We are passionate about ensuring that the wellbeing and happiness of the children in our care are the heart of everything we do.
What can you expect?
The club provides fun ways for children to play, learn new skills and make friends. We encourage participation and problem solving in a safe and secure environment with the support of our team.

Our staff receive continuous training and understand the importance of communication between parents, teachers and of course the children.
The Breakfast Club runs from 8:00am to 8:45am; and the After-School Club from 3:15- to 5:45pm.
Our daily programme offers outdoor activities, sports, games, art & crafts, play and relaxation with breakfast and afternoon tea also included.
What do I need to do next?
Please email (info@gobeanies.org) for more information and to reserve your child’s place at the club. Places will be allocated on a first come/first booked basis.
Please also do not hesitate to contact me personally if there is anything you would like to discuss. I can be contacted by email patrickcasey@gobeanies.org or on 01189962678 (weekdays between 9.30-12.00 midday). We will also be at the welcome morning for new parents on the 12th July.
We look forward to hopefully welcoming your child to the club and meeting you in due course.
Best wishes
Patrick Casey
Director, Go Beanies
